

Joseph R. Williams, Ed. D.
Superintendent of Schools
Queen Bee School District 16
1560 Bloomingdale Road
Glendale Heights, IL 60139
Phone: 630/260-6100 Fax: 630/260-6103

www.queenbee16.org

January 11, 2024

Dear Queen Bee 16 Families

All Queen Bee 16 Campuses and Schools will be closed on Friday, January 12th, 2024, due to anticipated Emergency Weather Conditions. The conditions early in the day look to be manageable but I am concerned for the driving conditions for students, families and faculty members in the afternoon and through dismissal. This will be the first of five potential Emergency Days and it will have the effect of changing the last day of the school year. Please be safe if you plan to travel tomorrow afternoon. Feel free to contact your child's principal if you have any questions or concerns or feel free to contact me directly if your concern requires my attention.

Sincerely, Joseph R. Williams, Ed. D. Superintendent